
  

  

Monday 21st June 2021 
 
Good morning Parents/Carers, 
 
It was lovely to see the children in their new transition classes this morning; they have all settled really well 
and are enjoying their learning with their new teachers and TAs. 
Just to clarify collection at the end of the day please see below: 
 
Current Nursery pupils should be collected from the Reception that opens onto the big playground at 
3.30pm. 
 
Current Reception pupils should be collected from Year 1 (which is the current Year 2 area) at 3pm 
 
Current Year 1 pupils should be collected from the same area they are collected from normally at 3.10pm. 
 
Current Year 2 pupils should be collected from the Junior School main playground via the Chapel Lane 
entrance at the end of the day at 3.20pm. 
 
Current Year 3 pupils should be collected from the main playground via the Chapel Lane entrance at the 
end of the day at 3.25pm. 
When collecting current Year 2 and Year 3 pupils, please wait within the main playground and not on 
Chapel Lane and adhere to social distancing expectations and wear some form of face covering at all times 
whilst on site.  
 
Current Year 4 pupils should be collected via the West Street gate playground at 3.25pm, following the one-
way system and leaving the school site via the snicket playground gate.   
 
Current Year 5 pupils should be collected via the West Street gate playground at 3.15pm, following the one-
way system and leaving the school site via the snicket playground gate.   
 
Thank you for adhering to our one way systems, social distancing expectations and wearing some form of 
face covering at all times whilst on either school site. 
 
Many thanks 
Cathy Logan 
 
 


